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OSH ALERT  2020-14 [11 August 2020] 

 
Product Recall Notice:   
 
    3M™ DBI-SALA® Self-Rescue Descent Systems 
 
 

From an OSH practitioner friend at a U.S. West Coast marine terminal, we’ve 
been made to understand that 3M™ DBI-SALA® Self Rescue Decent Systems 
[Parts Nos. 3320030, 31 & 37] are now subject to a stop-use & product recall. 
 
 

                            
The ILA~USMX Joint Safety Committee (JSC) understands that several marine 
terminals within our East and Gulf Coast jurisdictions have deployed self-rescue 
devices for emergency use, to permit the safe lowering of crane operators (and 
others) from positions of significant height. Terminal operators who have chosen 
deployment of any of the part numbers detailed above should review and abide 
by the terms of the stop use & product recall notice accessed via this link: 
 
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:fe89bd11-3492-4f1e-8fa8-
ff7bd90d2a13 

 
 

   Got a question about this particular subject? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 


